
7 Jane 1967 

Mr, Roger G. Sandell 
St. Peter's College 
Saitley 
Birmingham 8, UK 

Dear Mr, Sandell, 

‘ I have received your letter of 2 June 1967 but I do not have at 
hand your earlier letter or my reply, I believe, however, that you 

had enquired about the Subject index. As of this time, the Index 

is out of print; but perhaps I had already informed you of that? 

. You will find references to David Ferrie in Commission 

Exhibits 1413, 3119 (p.19), and although he is not named, he is 
aiso discussed in VIII pp. lA, 29-31. 

The Latin American deseribed by Charles Steele was. never 

identified by the Warren Commission, His identity is not known 

to this day, to the best of my knowledge, 

Finally, regarding Leopold Ducas, I am not aware of any 

information about him other than the document you mention, 

Yours sincerely, 

Syivia Meagher


